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King reported that the committee will hold its first meeting on September 1.  Several items of 
note came up in CAPP during their summer meetings such as the seeming appearance of no 
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It was recommended to have Shubert report at a later Faculty Senate meeting considering the 
lengthy agenda in September. 
 

8. New Business 
It is important to have a report from H1N1 committee to inform faculty what is appropriate for 


